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Notice of Meeting 

Lower American River Conservancy Program 
Advisory Committee 

May 29, 2019 

8:00 am – 10:00 am. 

Sacramento County Board Chambers  
700 H Street, Suite 1450 

Sacramento, California 95814 

Public Welcome 

Agenda Items  

1. Welcome and Pledge of Allegiance 
 

2. Roll Call 
 

3. Public Forum for Items not on the Agenda  
 

4. Approval of Minutes – Action 
February 7, 2019 (PDF) 

 
5. Fund Status –  John Donnelly 

Fund Status (PDF)  
 

6. American River Parkway Foundation Presentation – Dianna Poggetto 
 

7. Sacramento Regional Parks Update – Liz Bellas 
 

8. Proposition 68 Severely Disadvantaged Community Requirement Update 
 

9. 2019 Proposal Solicitation Guidance Discussion: 
a. Solicit Interest for Technical Review Panel 
b. Solicit Opinions on What Should be Included in Proposal Presentations 

 
10. 2020 Proposal Solicitation Guidance Discussion:  

a. Scoring Criteria 
b. Project Phasing  

 
11. Additional Meeting Venues on Lower American River 

 
12. October 2019 Proposed Meeting Agenda Items   

 
13. Future Agenda Items 

 
 

http://www.wcb.ca.gov/
http://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/FileHandler.ashx?DocumentID=168905&inline
http://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/FileHandler.ashx?DocumentID=168623&inline


 

 

 
 
 

PERSONS WITH DISABILITES 
Persons with disabilities needing reasonable accommodation to participate in public meetings 

or other CDFW activities are invited to contact the Department’s EEO Officer at  
(916) 653-9089 or EEO@wildlife.ca.gov. Accommodation requests for facility and/or 

meeting accessibility should be received by May 27, 2019. Requests for American Sign 
Language Interpreters should be submitted at least two weeks prior to the event, and 

requests for Real-Time Captioners at least four weeks prior to the event. These 
timeframes are to help ensure that the requested accommodation is met. If a request for 
an accommodation has been submitted but is no longer needed, please contact the EEO 

Officer immediately. 
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